
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th June 2021 

 

Dear Families 

 

We are hoping to hold a summer scheme in July. This is dependent on us securing funding from 

the Department of Education. If this happens we plan to run the scheme during the weeks of the 

19th-23rd of July and the 26th-30th of July. All children in years 1-7 can apply for a place. 

 

We aim to offer a range of sports, technology, games and craft activities for the children. The 

scheme will run from 10am to 2pm daily and children should bring a small snack, water and 

packed lunch daily. 

 

At this point we feel the fairest way to allocate places would be to ask families to choose the 

week they would prefer. All places are free and will be allocated on a first come first served 

basis, however, priority will be given to children that receive free school meals and/or have a 

statement of special educational need. 

Please complete the form below and return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 14th June. 

Paper copies are available from the school office. 

 

Please email Mrs.Black (eblack402@c2kni.net) or myself (hwalker437@c2kni.net) if you have 

any queries. 

 

Helen Walker 
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Lough View IPS Summer Scheme – Expression of Interest Form 

 

 

 

I would like my child/children to attend the summer scheme, if funding is obtained by the school, 

and have numbered our preferred week below. Please put 1 at first choice and 2 at second 

choice. 

 

Week 1      19th-23rd July   ___________ 

 

Week 2      26th-30th July   ___________ 

 

Names and class of child/children attending:  

 

Child 1_____________________________ 

 

 

Child 2_____________________________ 

 

 

Child 3_____________________________ 

 

 

 


